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All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Second Sunday Ordinary Time- January 20, 2019 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

January 19, 2019 –  January 27, 2019 
    

   Sat.    1/19  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   1/20  9:15 AM  Stanley and Agnes Gora 

      (Loretta Greishaw and Family) 

   Mon.  1/21  8:00 AM  For the intention of Coletta  

   Mitcham (Don and Pat Johnson) 

   Tues.  1/22  8:00 AM  For Unborn Children 

   Wed.  1/23  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  1/24  8:00 AM  Msgr. William Biebel 

   Fri.     1/25  8:00 AM  For the intention of Coletta  

   Mitcham (Don and Pat Johnson) 

   Sat.    1/26  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   1/27  9:15 AM  Dolores Keiser 

      (Eric and Lisa Keiser) 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Sunday, 1/19   Rel Ed Gr. K-5 and Gr. 2 Parents 10:15  

   Wednesday, 1/23  Communion Service    

   Wednesday, 1/23  7:00 PM Finance Council Meeting 

   Thursday, 1/24  6:30 PM Rosary 

   Thursday, 1/24  7:00 PM Knights of Columbus Meeting 

JUST SAYING  -  
“To each individual the manifestation of the Spirit is 

given for some benefit.” 

The gift of wisdom seems to be the ability to make deci-
sions and give guidance that is according to God's will. 

The gift of knowledge is the ability to have an in-depth 
understanding of a spiritual issue or situation. 

The gift of faith is being able to trust God and encourage 
others to trust God, no matter the circumstances. 

The gift of healing is the miraculous ability to use God's 
healing power to restore a person who is sick, injured, or 
suffering. 

The gift of miracles is being able to perform signs and 
wonders that give authenticity to God's Word and the 
Gospel message. 

The gift of prophecy is being able to proclaim a mes-
sage from God. 

The gift of discerning spirits is the ability to determine 
whether or not a message, person, or event is truly from 
God. 

The gift of tongues is the ability to speak in a foreign lan-
guage that you do not have knowledge of, in order to 
communicate with someone who speaks that language. 

The gift of interpreting tongues is the ability to translate 
the tongues speaking and communicate it back to others 
in your own language. 

The gift of administration is being able to keep things 
organized and in accordance with God's principles. 

The gift of helps is always having the desire and ability 
to help others, to do whatever it takes to get a task       
accomplished. 

The gifts of the Spirit are simply God enabling believers to 
do what He has called us to do.  

2 Peter 1:3 says, "His divine power has given us every-
thing we need for life and godliness through our 
knowledge of him who called us by his own glory and 
goodness."  

The gifts of the Holy Spirit are part of the "everything we 
need" to fulfill His purposes for our lives. 

Which gifts did the Spirit share with you? 
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The Regular Collection for January 13th 
was $5426.25 plus $690 from online giving for a total 
of $6,116.25.  
 
End of Year Giving Statements for 2018  
Thank you for supporting All Saints Parish. 
If you would like a copy of your giving statement 
for 2018 please call the parish office or email Lia at 
allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org.  
 
Food Pantry Quarterly Collection January 19 & 20 
The second collection today will be for the Waterford 
and Summit Food Pantries. If you are using online 

giving you may log in and make your 
donation online. 
Thank you for supporting those in our 
communities who need extra help to 
feed their families. 

A big “thank you” to all of those participating in 
online giving with WeShare!  Online giving has been 
a big help to our parish.  ALL SAINTS PARISH has 
received more consistent donations and been able to  
re-prioritize office tasks.  WeShare saves the adminis-
trative staff valuable time with its ability to accept 
credit and debit cards and to make automatic with-
drawals from checking and savings accounts.  This 
means more time to serve you and our mission as   
parish. No matter how you give, your gifts are always 
appreciated!  If you have not yet made the switch to 
online giving, we invite you to consider doing so.  
Online giving offers our parish a stable, sustainable 
future.  We know that you share in this vision and 
we’re excited about giving our parishioners many 
ways to participate in our growth as a parish family.  
Thank you for your support! 
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  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
January 20—Grades K-5 Religious Ed at 10:15 AM,  
including First Reconciliation class and parents. Please pray 
for the following children and their families as they prepare 
for the Sacrament of Reconciliation in February: 
Connor Cihon-Schoenfeldt, Alexis Przybycien, Josie 
LaPaglia, Jack Merry, Aiden Rupert, Caleb Reddinger, and 
Madison Lesser. 
 
January 27—Class Mass Grades 5 & 6—9:15 AM 
Gr. 6-10 Religious Ed at 10:15 
Confirmation Class 6-8 PM. 
 
A Family Perspective 
At Cana we get a good insight into Mary’s parenting style. 
She did not plead, argue, demand or manipulate. She merely 
pointed out the situation and trusted her son would make the 
best decision.  
 

2019 Epiphany Pageant 

Thank you for joining us for the Epiphany Pageant. 
The children enjoyed sharing the story with you! 
We thank the following cast members: 
Chris Pennock, Niko Bucci, Katie and Josie LaPaglia, 
Brylee and baby Adalynn Kula, Aidan and Connor Cihon-
Schoenfeldt, Aiden Rupert, Ethan Mitchell, Gabby, Joe, and 
Rich Galbraith, Madison, Lillian and Bennett Link, Isla 
Mitchell, Jack and Sydney Merry, Brendon Bucci, Abby 
and Claire Schaaf, Lainey and Cavin Kress, Talisyn  
Melendez, Alexis Przybycien, AND Fr. Greg! 

Readings for next Sunday, January 27 
NEH 8:2-4A, 5-6, 8-10; PS 19:8, 9, 10, 15;   
1 COR 12:12-30; LK 1:1-4; 4:14-21  

Plan for upcoming pro-life events 
Jan. 26 at 11 AM—Erie March for Life starts at Perry 
Square in downtown Erie. 
 
6th Annual 2232 Men’s Conference 
Saturday, March 2, 2019—pick up a card from the bulletin 
board and register today! 
 
5th Annual Catholic Women’s Conference 
Saturday, March 30, 2019—see the bulletin board for info. 

Super Bowl Sunday PIZZA & SUB SALE 
Prepaid orders will be taken through 
Sunday, January 27th; 
orders will be delivered the weekend 
of February 2nd and 3rd after mass. 
Extra forms are available in the  
gathering space. Checks should be 
payable to “All Saints Parish.”  

The proceeds of this fundraiser benefit the Second 
Harvest Food Bank. 

A Letter from Bishop Persico for the upcoming collection— 
“HELP SPREAD THE FAITH”—Diocesan Communications 
January 26 & 27 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
      
     I have always understood the value of good communications.  
The work I’ve been called to as bishop of the Diocese of Erie is 
not done in a vacuum. Responding to the needs that surfaced early 
in my tenure, I took a collaborative approach to restructuring in 
both schools and parishes. I consulted with many advisors, but 
also opened the conversation to all parishioners, inviting feedback 
and using it to help shape our future. I also have worked to keep 
you informed about my responses to the serious challenges of the 
past year. A number of people have asked me how they could be 
helpful to me after the release of the grand jury report. One way is 
to stay informed. Read the statements I’ve issued along the way, 
rather than relying on headlines or social media posts that don’t 
always capture the full story. When the subject comes up with 
family, friends or colleagues, encourage them to do the same.  
 
     One way to stay informed is to visit www.ErieRCD.org. We 
now have an even more userfriendly site with state-of-the-art tech-
nology that makes it easy for you to access, whether you are on a 
laptop, a tablet or your phone. Our homepage has a link to all of 
my statements, and the news tab will take you to our latest stories. 
While you’re there, be sure to subscribe to our free, weekly Dio-
cese of EriE-news, an engaging mix of links to diocesan, national 
and international news of interest to Catholics. I am grateful for 
your contributions to the Help Spread the Faith campaign sched-
uled to take place in parishes the weekend of Jan. 26-27, 2019. 
Your support will ensure we continue to have access to valuable 
communications tools, including our website, Faith Magazine and 
a strong array of digital options.  
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, +Lawrence T. Persico, Bishop of Erie 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

